
 
 
 

 
 
 
Financial Pledge Cards 
 
Over the past few weeks, we have been focusing on Jesus’ exhortation to store up for 
ourselves treasure in heaven through acts of mercy and financial generosity. The main 
reason is that “…where your treasure is, there your heart will be also.” (Matthew 6:21) 
God wants to have our whole heart and understands that the main competition for our 
affections is the love of money and possessions. Our hearts will naturally cling to what 
we invest in. 
 
You should have received a 2024 Pledge Card in the mail this week. We also have cards 
available in the Fellowship Hall and the Sanctuary. This card serves two purposes: One, 
to give the opportunity to “store up for yourself treasure in heaven” (Matthew 6:20) 
through your giving to your church family, and two, to help our church leadership 
create a financial plan for the coming year. 
 
Please prayerfully consider how God could turn your extravagant love and generous 
giving into treasure in heaven, and make your commitment for the coming year using 
this pledge card. Bring the card with you to worship during the month of 
November, and give it during our offering times or place it in one of the marked 
baskets in the Fellowship Hall and Sanctuary. 
 
In Christ, 
Clint 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dear Members of First Methodist, 
 
We wanted to take a moment to express our deepest 
gratitude to all of you for the incredible gift you gave to us 
during Pastor's Appreciation Month. Your thoughtfulness and 
generosity touched our hearts in ways that words can hardly 
describe. It is a privilege and honor to serve you, and we are 
constantly reminded of the blessing you are to our lives. 

May the Lord bless each of you abundantly for your 
thoughtfulness! 

With heartfelt appreciation and warm regards, 

Clint, Amy, and Emma McBroom 



 
  

THANK YOU 
Karen Cunningham would like 
to thank you all for your loving 
thoughts and prayers for Nan. 
She is continuing to get better. 
We have felt your prayers! 
The Nabors, Cunningham & 
Timmerman Family 



 
 


